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Shannon Westerlund

From: Steve Rutz <mankatorutz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2020 8:21 AM
To: Shannon Westerlund
Subject: Re: permit application

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT CLICK on links or 
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

Shannon, 
 
Thank you for all your help with initiating this application and answering questions. Per our call this morning, I'm 
requesting the application be removed. Due to circumstances on my side, the project will not be able to move forward. 
 
Thanks again, 
Steve Rutz 
 
On Wednesday, July 1, 2020, 10:50:22 AM CDT, Shannon Westerlund <shannon.westerlund@co.aitkin.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

App# 2020-006059 

  

Hi Steven, 

Your permit application for an addition has been reviewed and returned to you for the following information: 

         A current septic compliance inspection is needed. The last inspection on file is dated 2015 which is outside of the 3 
year window. Attached is a list of inspectors in the area. 

         Please enter the square footage of the addition under Project Type 

 

  

To resume your application please click the link below, Log In, then click ‘Edit’ at the top of the page. Be sure to click 
‘Finish’ at the end to resubmit. 

https://pzpermit.co.aitkin.mn.us/view.php?id=200433#option-results 

  

Thank you! 
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Shannon Westerlund 

Aitkin County Planning & Zoning 

Environmental Services 

307 2nd Street NW, Rm 219, Aitkin, MN 56431 

218-927-7342 

Fax: 218-927-4372 

www.co.aitkin.mn.us 

  

  

******************************************************************************************************************************************
************** This transmission (the e-mail and all attachments) is confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee(s). If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete this 
transmission immediately. Any unauthorized distribution, or copying of this transmission, or misuse or wrongful disclosure 
of information contained in it, is strictly prohibited. The information contained in this document is provided on an as-is 
basis and does not constitute a binding legal contract or receipt for services.  


